
NOTICE OF CANCELLED 
MEETING OF COUNCIL
In accordance with Section 127 of the Community Charter, 
notice is hereby given that the scheduled regular meeting 
of Fort St. John City Council on May 13, 2024 has been 
cancelled.
This meeting has been cancelled to allow members of 
Council to attend the North Central Local Government 
Association Annual General Meeting and Convention in 
Smithers, BC from May 13 - 16, 2024.
 

Bonnie McCue 
Corporate Officer
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